

12-04-2008

Dear 4X4 Guys & Gals,

WOW, we really did it! The turkey distribution was a huge success! We gave out more than 1200 turkeys and made it look easy. It is astonishing what a devoted collection of people can achieve. What we did was more than just to distribute 1200 turkeys; we touched the lives of many families in the community. We touched their lives in a way that may seem miniscule to us but was truly paramount for them; we ensured that 1200 households could feed their families a thanksgiving meal.

This event could not have happened without all of you dedicated volunteers who showed up each day with smiles on your faces. I have never seen a group of people who are so happy to help out. I would like to thank you all for your time and energy! It was my pleasure to have worked with you all!

Sincerely,

Mary Zimmerman

Program Services Assistant

Missoula Food Bank